
Second Semester Plans
HCS Virtual and Brick-and-Mortar School Timeline



Timeline
• Develop a plan for all students to have the opportunity to

• transfer from K-12 HCS Virtual program to brick-and-mortar school or

• transfer from brick-and-mortar school to K-12 HCS Virtual program. 

(October-November)

• Share information with board members, school administrators, parents, 

teachers, and stakeholders. (November)

• Notify parents/guardians of the process via email and ParentLink. (Tuesday, 

December 1st)

• Make the link available to K-12 HCS Virtual program students to commit to 

return to brick-and-mortar school. (Monday, December 7th – Midnight on 

Monday, December 14th)

• Make the link available to the brick-and-mortar school students to commit to 

enroll in the K-12 HCS Virtual program. (Tuesday, December 15th – Midnight on 

Tuesday, December 22nd)

• Make schedule changes. (Monday, January 4th – Tuesday, January 26th)



PROCESS: K-12 HCS Virtual Program Student 

Transfers to Brick-and-Mortar School

Parent will receive an email that contains a link to the commitment form. (December 7th)

Parent receives an email

No change requested:  no 

action needed

Change requested:  click on 

the link in the email

Select “I want my student to 

withdraw from HCS Virtual 

program and return to 

his/her brick-and-mortar 

school.”

Parent receives a 

confirmation email



PROCESS: Brick-and-Mortar School Student 

Transfers to K-12 HCS Virtual Program

Parent will receive an email that contains a link to the commitment form. (December 15th)

Parent receives an email

No change requested: no 

action needed

Change requested:  click on 

the link in the email

Select “I want my student to 

enroll in the K-12 HCS Virtual 

program for second 

semester.”  

Parent receives a 

confirmation email



Additional Information

• A parent of virtual school students who does not receive an email on December 7th

and wants his/her child to return to the child’s assigned brick-and-mortar schools for 

second term should send an email to 

brickandmortarreturn@horrycountyschools.net.  The commitment link will be sent 

to the parent.

• A parent of brick-and-mortar students who does not receive an email on December 

15th and wants his/her child to attend the K-12 HCS virtual program for second term 

should send an email to virtualprogramrequests@horrycountyschools.net.  The 

commitment link will be sent to the parent.

• HCS has simplified the process.  

• HCS will strictly adhere to the dates.

• All decisions are FINAL!

• Parents may contact guidance counselors to ask questions.

• Teachers and cohorts may change as a result of the schools’ enrollment changes.
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